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November 29, 2016

To Whom it may concern,
This letter is to highlight our experiences with Algeo’s eLearning process and benefit.

As a company with nearly 30 years in the technology field, we are constantly looking for
talented individuals especially new graduates from universities. After Algeo completed
their courses with the local schools, we interviewed several candidates and found that they
had much better understanding of the subject matter than those who did not complete the
courses. In examining the quality of the courses from Algeo, we determined that they were
more detailed and robust than what was currently administered in the highest rated
colleges.

The Philippines is experiencing significant growth in the technology sector, and the need
for knowledgeable graduates, especially in a specific field is in high demand. Hiring
students that have completed the courses from Algeo’s library has provided us with a
strong technology team and a reduction in learning curve by nearly two years.

We highly recommend the eLearning curriculum from Algeo and look forward to continue
hiring resources who have completed their courses.

Warm regards,

i,

Elizabeth C. Ventura
President & CEO
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